Dear members of the LYMEC Bureau,

The Estonian Reform Party Youth kindly requests our annual membership fee for 2019 be reduced to €50 per annum.

Our offices are currently located in the same building as and paid for by our mother party. ERPY employs one person - our Secretary General - and does not have a membership fee, nor any form of state funding. Our activities are paid for from the budget of our mother party. The extent of financial means available to us is renegotiated with the mother party on a yearly basis. Currently our mother party is running a budget deficit, due to being ousted from power, with parliamentary and European Parliament elections looming in the upcoming year.

The Estonian Reform Party Youth has been an active member of LYMEC, taking any opportunities presented to be involved in European affairs. Due to budget constraints ERPY has been forced to choose between LYMEC and IFLRY, choosing the former. Through our mother party we are also actively involved in programs and activities run by ELF and FNF.

It is our hope that the honourable members of Congress will see fit to lower our membership fee for 2019, so that we may work with you on the path to a more liberal Europe.

Kind regards,

Gaspar Šabad International Secretary Estonian Reform Party Youth